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Christian Island, ON 
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705-247-2051 Ext. 228 Fax: 705-247-2239 Email: bmarsden@chimnissing.ca 

Roads Project Update –  

 

Asphalt paving is currently underway and will continue over the next few weeks, weather 

permitting. O’Gemaa Miikan and Mkade Kegwin Miikan are all scheduled to be paved. Final 

cleanup and commissioning of the project are scheduled for early August. 

 

 

 

O’Gemaa Miikan – Paved just short of Shki, will be completed once new subdivision 

watermain connection completed 

 

 

Mkade Kegwin Miikan West #1 – Paving Scheduled July 17th expecting completion one week 

after starting. 
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Mkade Kegwin Miikan East – Paving Scheduled July 24-25, 28-30 

 

 

Mkade Kegwin Miikan West #2 – Last section to be completed (start after completing Mkade 

East#1) 

 

Please be aware of construction crews and equipment, and follow all posted signage and 

directions from traffic control personnel while work is ongoing.  

 

In addition, gravel crushing will be taking place at the BFN gravel pit over the next few weeks. 

Please expect machinery and noise during daytime hours. 

 

A reminder to all drivers to please slow down and be cautious when travelling through the 

community. We do not have sidewalks, and our roads are regularly used by pedestrians—

including children. Your attention to speed and safety is greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 



 

New Ferry –  

 

Niigaan Enaazhek Beausoleil First Nation’s new ferry is currently undergoing the final stages of 

construction/commissioning. Sea trials are scheduled in the coming weeks and delivery is 

tentatively set for August.  

 

 

Waste Management –  

 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact Vanessa at pwadmin@chimnissing.ca and we 

will be happy to assist. 

 

mailto:pwadmin@chimnissing.ca

